
Stoffel
360 Ogden Ave
Jersey City, NJ 07307
646-621-3012
zabrina.stoffel@gmail.com

5th May, 2023

To: Division of City Planning
1 Jackson Square
Jersey City, NJ 07035

Re: Extension Request Case Z20-053, Block 2404; Lot 11

To Whom it May Concern,

I’m writing to respectfully request an extension on case #Z20-053. This
approval for expansion of residential use with “C” variances was granted to
the original applicants Steven M Fulop and Jaclyn Fulop to expand the space
887sf and was memoralized on September 24th, 2020.

My husband, Glen Stoffel and I purchased the property in December 2021.
Since the purchase we began to search for a contractor but that search is
proving to be more difficult than anticipated due to the COVID pandemic. We
have been unable to enter into a contract for services with a General
Contractor to date.

Per the COVID 19 Extension Act we respectfully request an extension on case
Z20-053.

Sincerely,

Zabrina Stoffel

Zabrina Stoffel

646-621-3012
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